
The  basic ideas and implications of TGD inspired theory of 
consciousness
are briefly summarized.

The quantum notion  of self solved several key  problems of TGD 
inspired
theory of consciousness  but the precise definition of self has also
remained a long standing problem and I have been even ready to 
identify
self with quantum jump. Zero energy ontology allows what looks like  
a
final solution of the problem. Self indeed corresponds to a sequence 
of
quantum jumps integrating to single unit, but these quantum jumps
correspond state function reductions to a fixed boundary of CD 
leaving the
corresponding parts of zero energy states  invariant. In positive 
energy
ontology these repeated state function reductions would have no 
effect on
the state but in TGD framework there occurs a change for the second
boundary and gives rise to the experienced flow of time and its 
arrow and
gives rise  to self. The first quantum jump to the opposite boundary
corresponds to the act of free will or wake-up of self.

p-Adic physics as correlate for cognition and intention leads to the 
notion
of negentropic entanglement possible in the intersection of real and 
p-adic
worlds involves experience about expansion of consciousness. 
Consistency
with standard quantum measurement theory forces negentropic 
entanglement to
correspond to density matrix proportional to unit matrix. Unitary
entanglement typical for quantum computing systems gives rise to 
unitary
entanglement.

With the advent of  the hierarchy of Planck constants realized in 
terms of
generalized imbedding space and of zero energy ontology emerged the 
idea
that self hierarchy could be reduced to a fractal hierarchy of 
quantum
jumps within quantum jumps. It seems now clear that the two 
definitions of
self are consistent with each other. The  identification  of the 
imbedding
space correlate of self as causal diamond  (CD) of the imbedding 
space



combined with the identification of space-time correlates as space-
time
sheets inside CD solved also the problems concerning the 
relationship
between geometric and subjective time. A natural conjecture is that 
the the
integer $n$ in $h_{eff}=n\times h$ corresponds to the dimension of 
the unit
matrix associated with  negentropic entanglement. Also a connection 
with
quantum criticality made possible by non-determinism of K\"ahler 
action and
extended conformal invariance emerges so that there is high 
conceptual
coherence between the new concepts inspired by TGD.

Negentropy Maximization Principle (NMP) serves as a basic 
variational principle
for the dynamics of quantum jump. The new view about the relation of
geometric and subjective time leads to a new view about memory and
intentional action. The quantum measurement theory based on finite
measurement resolution and realized in terms of hyper-finite factors 
of
type $II_1$ justifies the notions of sharing of  mental images and
stereo-consciousness deduced earlier on basis of quantum classical
correspondence. Qualia reduce to quantum number increments 
associated with
quantum jump. Self-referentiality of consciousness can be understood 
from
quantum classical correspondence implying a symbolic representation 
of
contents of consciousness at space-time level updated in each 
quantum jump.
p-Adic physics provides space-time correlates for cognition and
intentionality.


